

UNIVERSITY OF MAIDUGURI

SCHOOL OF POSTGRADUATE STUDIES
(OFFICE OF THE DEAN)

Our Ref: UM/SPGS, 073/PGA/



PGDE/12/4528

1st July, 2016

OLADIPO MUMIN OLATUNJI

Directorate of Continuing Education Federal College of Education, Kano

Dear Sir/Madam,

NOTIFICATION OF HIGHER DEGREE RESULT

It is my pleasure to inform you that on the recommendation of the Board of Postgraduate Studies, the Vice-Chancellor has granted executive approval on behalf of Senate of the University on 31st March, 2016 the award of Postgraduate Diploma in Education (English Medium) to you.

On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor, I congratulate you on your success.

PROFESSOR BULAMA KAGU
DEAN, SCHOOL OF POSTGRADUATE STUDIES

yours sincerely,